

The All-New Jimmy Carter Library & Museum

ATLANTA, GEORGIA

For Immediate Release Date: September 15, 2011 Contact: Tony Clark, 404-865-7109 Tony.Clark@NARA.gov NEWS11-31

Harry Belafonte & Tom Brokaw Tickets Now On Sale

Atlanta, GA. - Tickets are NOW available for the November 16th talk by legendary performer and civil rights activist Harry Belafonte. Tickets for this special event are available through A Cappella Books in little Five Points. Their phone number is 404-681-5128 and their website for Belafonte tickets is http://www.acappellabooks.com/ev_belafonte.asp. The event is co-sponsored by Atlanta Magazine.

Ticket price is \$33 and includes a **signed first edition** copy of his new book *My Song: A Memoir*. A couples ticket price is \$45 (good for 2 seats but just one book). Tickets are available at A Cappella Books, 484-C Moreland Ave NE. Atlanta, GA 30307 and online.

Harry Belafonte will speak on Wednesday, November 16th at 7pm in the Carter Center's Cecil B. Day Chapel. Seating is limited so get your tickets early. Members of "Friends of the Jimmy Carter Presidential Library" may request special, upfront seating by calling 404-865-7109 after they have purchased their ticket.

Tickets for Tom Brokaw's talk the following night (November 17th) are also available through A Cappella books. Visit their website at

http://www.acappellabooks.com/ev_brokaw.asp or call 404-681-5128. Ticket price is \$28 and includes a **signed first edition** copy of Brokaw's new book *The Time of Our Lives*. A couples ticket price is \$40 (good for 2 seats but just one book). Tickets are available at A Cappella Books store and online. Brokaw will speak at the Carter Center's Day Chapel at 7pm. Members of "Friends of the Jimmy Carter Presidential Library" may request special, upfront seating by calling 404-865-7109 after they have purchased their ticket.

Don't miss your chance to be part of these two wonderful evenings and a signed, first edition copy of their book.

For more information, call 404-865-7109. You can keep up with the Carter Library events on the Jimmy Carter Presidential Library page on Facebook and follow the CarterLibrary on Twitter. . If you wish to unsubscribe to these news releases, simply email tony.clark@nara.gov and put "UNSUBSCRIBE" in the subject line.